








We expect the NAIF to demonstrate its actual contribution to Indigenous engagement 
outcomes - participation, procurement and employment. The NAIF will collect and publish 
information on actual Indigenous engagement outcomes. We expect the NAIF to improve the 
data submitted by Proponents in Indigenous engagement outcomes statements to include 
with greater certainty the number of new indigenous jobs forecast to be created. This 
expectation is consistent with the NAIF Investment Mandate. 

Relationship with the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional 
Development, Communications and the Arts 

Consistent with the NAIF Board's duty under section 17 of the PGPA Act, we expect the 
NAIF to work collaboratively with the Department, including in establishing and implementing 
protocols related to engagement and consultation with stakeholders; necessary legal, 
financial and administrative arrangements; and exchange of information. 
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